Date

Dear XXXXXXX

Re:
Nursery Class admissions January 2005

I am pleased to be able offer XXXX a place in the nursery class from January 2005.  Further information on the school and how we introduce new children into the nursery class (is enclosed/will follow shortly)

I would like to point out that the offer of a place in the nursery class does not guarantee a place in the school.  Similarly, there is no requirement that you apply for a place for your child at this school.  You will have to apply separately for a place in a school Reception class for September 2006.  

There is no provision for transport for nursery aged children, so even if a sibling is provided with free school transport, children in the nursery class are not eligible.

We look forward to welcoming both you and your child into the nursery, but meanwhile if you have any queries please contact me.

Yours Sincerely
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